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Hello Rob - Please forward the attached letter to the Salt Spring Trustees and Planners.
Thank you,
Debbie Magnusson



February 14, 2025 

Dear Salt Spring Trustees and Planners, 

For the public record, I am writing to clarify that when speaking at yesterday's LTC meeting, I in 
no way meant to challenge or disparage the engineering report accompanying the Baker Beach 
Project’s application. 
 
As the engineer writing the report has been on medical leave since Fall 2024, it has been 
difficult to find answers to questions regarding his report.  Who does one ask for help 
understanding the report leading to recommendations? 
 
In any case, if my wording was awkward or misleading, I want to say that my intentions are all 
focused on the best outcome for all; humans and the beach. 
 
With appreciation for the work you do on behalf of our island, 
  
Debbie Magnusson 

 
 

 
  


